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Ray,
| don't know if this comment is still in time, but it is relatively minor.

There is a crosswalk between Mary Street and Grand Avenue. | attended a public meeting at Ridgeway Elementary School a couple of years
ago for the Garth Avenue Sidewalk project as the representative of the engineering firm. The principal for the school mentioned then that she
would like to see this crosswalk relocated to the west side of Mary Street, where it could connect to the sidewalk. This would allow the
teachers to take the kids to Oak Tower on the sidewalk rather than teaching them to stand in the street.

The plans show signs regarding a relocated crosswalk near the speed hump, but they don't show which crosswalk and where it should go.
This should be an easy thing to add to the project.

| would like to see the sidewalk along the south side of Sexton extended all the way from Mary Street to Providence Road in a future project.
There are a lot of people walking in this stretch.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.

Elke Boyd

https://mail.google.com/mail/calu/0/?ui=28ik=aaffd10a50&jsver=hICmByCRTiM.en.&cbl=gmail_fe_180711.12_p18&view=pt&search=inbox&th=1648fb1... 1/1



